
Attention Ms. Jackson, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of the public 

permitting process. I know this project will have a positive impact on the environment and 

communities surrounding the site and all Idahoans. 

 

This project will eliminate historic mining environmental concerns. That alone should be reason to 

consider this project. Reprocessing historic tailing and re-mining old waste with modern methods 

will capture and treat some lingering problems. The plan includes repairing stream channels, 

wetlands, and fish passage through legacy mining activity. All the while employing Idahoans and 

using our own resources rather than relying on foreign miners. This mine will only make Idaho 

better.  

 

I urge you to approve the project as outlined by Midas Gold. The Stibnite Gold Project will provide a 

huge benefit to our community and the local environment. The USFS has taken meaningful measures 

to ensure the public has had enough time and resources during the public comment period. 

 

Thanks for your time, 

 

Krista Noyes 

 

 

Name: Krista Noyes 


